
Embassy of India
Ulaanbaatar (Mongolia)

Request for Proposal (RFP) invited for Short-listing for firms for undertaking Site 
Topographic and Geotechnical survey

Invitation for Request for Proposal (RFP) from established firms/company’s for undertaking 
Site  topographic  and Geotechnical  survey in  connection  with  Part  redevelopment  of  the 
Embassy plot to create additional infrastructure comprising construction of Consular-cum-
Cultural  block,  Residences  for  Embassy  officials,  and  associated  ancillary  services  for 
Embassy of India, Ulaanbaatar has been extended to 06th March 2024 (1700hrs). Bids will 
be opened on 07th March 2024 (1000hrs).

Copy of Terms of Reference & Request for Proposal may be downloaded from the official 
website of the Embassy at https://eoi.gov.in/ulaanbaatar/ under ‘Tender’.

Head of Chancery, Embassy of India,
Beijing Street-8, Khorro # 7, Sukhbaatar District 14190, Ulaanbaatar.

Telephone No.: +976-11-329522, 329524
Email : hoc.ulaan@mea.gov.in
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